INVITATION TO BID: FOR HALF-TON, REGULAR CAB, PICK-UP TRUCK

Sealed bids will be received at the Knox County Clerk's Office, located at 200 South Cherry St. Galesburg II, 61401 for the furnishing of a half-ton, regular cab, pick-up truck for the Knox County Landfill as described and specified herein. Sealed bids proposals, plainly marked Landfill pick-up truck, will be accepted until 10:00 a.m., Friday, August 13, 2021. At that time the received bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. All received bids will be evaluated to ensure all specifications were met. A recommendation will be presented to the Knox County Board, during its regularly scheduled meeting on August 25, 2021.

To obtain a copy of the bid packet or for any questions regarding the bid, please contact:

Rod Cleair Director of Solid Waste (309) 375-6045 rcleair@co.knox.il.us

Knox County reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids received, or select the bid which, in its opinion, is in the best overall interest of the County.